
From: Nicole Adelman  

Sent: Wednesday, August 06, 2014 2:12 PM 
To: DiLeo, Alexis 

Cc: Hall, Jennifer; Amanda Carlisle (carlislea@ewashtenaw.org) 
Subject: Planning Commission meeting tonight 

Importance: High 

 
Please forward my email to the members of the Planning Commission in advance of tonight’s meeting if 
possible.  I wish I could attend in person, as I feel very strongly about this topic both as a professional 
and as an Ann Arbor resident. 
 
I am the Executive Director of the Interfaith Hospitality Network (IHN) at Alpha House.  IHN provides 
emergency shelter and housing support services to children and families experiencing homelessness in 
Washtenaw County.  I am also a member of the Board of Directors of the Washtenaw Housing Alliance 
and the HIV/AIDS Resource Center.   
 
I would like to express my strong support for the Planning Commission members to approve the Ann 
Arbor Housing Commission’s Platt Rd Property proposal to re-zone their property, located at 3451 
Platt Road – just south of Packard Road. 
 
As the director of an agency that works with children and families experiencing homelessness, I see the 
need for more affordable housing units every day.  The AAHC is an incredible partner and provides a 
vital service to our community.  We need to support this initiative which takes direct action to reduce 
homelessness by providing quality affordable housing and services to help house the families and 
children most in need in our community.   
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
Nicole 
 
Nicole Adelman, MPH        
Executive Director               
IHN at Alpha House            
734-822-0220 (o)                     
734-822-0226 (f)                       
www.alphahouse-ihn.org 
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